
 
“Lok Sabha General Election 2024 - Awareness Rally” 

REPORT 

Date &Time:02.04.2024 & 09.30 a.m                                                 

Lok Sabha General Election 2024- Awareness rally on the need for 100 percent voting 

was organised by Thanjavur District Administration on 02.04.2024. 200 students of our college 

participated in the event along with the staff members. The rally was flagged off by 

Mr.Thiyagarajan, District Revenue Officer from Maris Corner, Thanjavur. Ms.Ilakkiya, 

Revenue Divisional Officer; Mr.Vairabala Thiyagarajan, Director E2W; professors and 

students from different colleges were present in large numbers. The procession reached 

Aathupalam Gandhiji Shopping Complex via Thanjavur Junction. Initially, Dr.J.Arputha Vijaya 

Selvi, Principal, encouraged the students to create awareness among the public about the 

importance of 100 percent voting. The arrangements of the programme were made by NSS 

programme officers Mr.G.Dinesh and Mr.S.Ambalatharasu along with Thanjavur District 

Administration. 

Outcome 

The event gave chance to the students of our college to know the strength of their vote and 

make a statement by using their vote. It also created an awareness among the public about the 

electoral process and the importance of exercising precious vote in a democratic set up.  
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